
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Hallmark Management Services, Inc. Expands Voluntary Recall 

COLUMBUS, Ohio (February 16, 2017) – Hallmark Management Services, Inc. of Columbus, OH announces 

an expansion of their voluntary recall issued on February 2, 2017 to include approximately 11.25 pounds of 

additional Chicken Tikka Masala that was produced without the benefit of inspection. 

The products subject to the expanded recall include: - 12 ounce round plastic packages of frozen Chicken Tikka 

Masala containing no label identification that were sold at a promotional setup staffed by Maani’s Artisan 

Indian Cuisine within the Lucky’s Market located at 2770 North High St., Columbus, Ohio and Weiland’s 

Market located at 3600 Indianola Ave., Columbus, Ohio in September of 2016. 

ODA discovered the additional product during a follow-up inspection to determine the effectiveness of the 

initial recall. 

Consumers who purchased this unidentified product produced without the benefit of inspection from Lucky’s 

Market or Weiland’s Market both in Columbus in September of 2016 are urged not to consume it. This product 

should be thrown away or returned to Hallmark Management Services, Inc. 

On February 2, 2017, the initial recall issued by Hallmark Management Services, Inc. of Columbus, OH 

involved approximately 625 pounds of Chicken Tikka Masala due to misbranding and an undeclared allergen. 

The Chicken Tikka Masala product may have contained soy, a known allergen which was not declared on the 

product label. 

Information regarding the initial recall can be found here: 

http://agri.ohio.gov/public_docs/news/2017/02.02.17%20Hallmark%20Management%20Services%20Inc%20Is

sues%20a%20Voluntary%20Recall.pdf 

 

ODA and the company have received no reports of adverse reactions due to consumption of these products. 

Anyone concerned about an injury or illness should contact a healthcare provider. 
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Media Contact: For questions regarding the recall contact Bryan West, Hallmark Management Services, Inc. 

(614) 564-9522. 
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